
 

 

 

qualityandcompliance@gov.mb.ca 

Tel:  (204)945-4635 

Fax: (204) 948-1313 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
Date 

 
 

Name 
Group Name 
Address 
City, MB Postal Code  
 

Project Monitoring Report 
 
Project:            Group Name 
Property Address:           Address 
Account Number:         Program / Account Number 
 
  
Dear Name: 
   

Re: Request for a Rental Increase above the Provincial Guideline 
 
Thank you for your recent rental increase submission above the Residential 
Tenancies Branch (RTB) guideline regarding the residential complex located at 
Address, City, MB. 
 
Manitoba Housing has considered your request in accordance with the terms of 
the operating agreement signed between Manitoba Housing and Renewal 
Corporation (MHRC) and Group Name We have approved your request for a 
____% rent increase. 
 
Please ensure a written notice of the intended rent increase is provided to all 
affected tenants at least 3 months prior to the effective date, as per the 
Residential Tenancies Act.  
 
Should you have any questions or require clarification please contact us at (204) 
945-4635 or email qualityandcompliance@gov.mb.ca  
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Portfolio Manager 
Department 
 
 

Manitoba Housing 
Portfolio Management 
600 – 352 Donald Street  
Winnipeg, MB   R3B 2H8 

manitoba.ca/housing 
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